
OFFICIAL NOTICE
CLAIRTON CITY SCHOOL

DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FEBRUARY LEGISLATIVE
MEETING RESCHEDULED
The Board of  Directors  of
the  Clairton  City  School
District  have  re-scheduled
the Legislative Meeting for
Monday,  February 12th to
Monday,  February  26th,
2024  at  6:30  PM.  The
meeting will be held in the
High School Library of the
Clairton  Education  Center,
501  Waddell  Avenue,
Clairton,  PA 15025.  Please
send a proof of publication to
Ms. Lori Benack, Clairton City
School District Business Office
at  501  Mitchell  Avenue,
Clairton, PA 15025. Should you
have  any  questions,  please
feel free to contact me.

Gayle S. Colonna
Secretary to the Board of

Directors
412-233-7090 X*2200


